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FY17 HALF YEAR RESULTS ANNOUNCEMENT DATE 

 

Estia Health Limited (ASX: EHE) (“Estia” or the “Company”) advises 

that it will announce its FY17 half year results for the period ending 31 

December 2016 on Thursday 23 February 2017.  

 

Estia will host an analyst and investor conference call commencing 

at 9am (AEST) on Thursday, 23 February, following ASX lodgement 

of the Company’s half year results materials. Details of the conference 

call will be included in the results announcement lodged with the ASX. 

 

The results materials will also be available on the Company website 

at:  www.estiahealth.com.au/investor-centre  

 

-ENDS- 

 

For further information:  
Media enquiries 
John Hurst 
Quay Advisers 
0418 708 663 
 

 

 

About Estia Health 

Estia Health is one of the largest private providers of residential aged 

care services in Australia with 68 homes across New South Wales, 

Victoria, Queensland and South Australia. 

 

Estia aims to provide its residents with the highest standards of aged 

care services in a supportive and caring environment and is focused 

on improving and expanding its portfolio to meet the growing demand 

for residential aged care services in Australia. 

 

estiahealth.com.au 


